
                                                                                                                      
The skate park at the recreational ground in Ilminster 

 

 

Greetings.  

 

The young people are grateful that the skatepark had a renovation and has increased in 

size. There are however improvements that the young people feel would make their 

experience more enjoyable and safer. The young people think that the prioirities in 

improving the skatepark are: 

 Sanding the skate park to make it less slippery 

 Install small drains to get rid of the puddles 

 Put a fence around the skate park to prevent little kids from potentially putting 

themselves in danger 

 

Fundraising for the above improvements, could be a joint partnership between 

StreetSpace and the council. StreetSpace is hoping to raise some funds through 

‘rampfest’ on June 8th. We have other ideas as to how to raise funds, which I would be 

happy to discuss in person. We are also helping that the council may be able to help 

fund this endeavour.  

 

I am aware that the council owns the recreational ground and so any improvements 

that the young people want to implement will have to gain approval. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Ryan Doeller 

 


